Human Rights Council Advisory Committee

The situation of human rights of persons living with albinism
QUESTIONNAIRE 
As part of the consultations undertaken by the Human Rights Council Advisory Committee with Special procedures of the Human Rights Council and Human Rights Treaty Bodies, with a view to preparing a study on the situation of human rights of persons living with albinism, pursuant to Council resolution 24/33.
Background
In its resolution 24/33, the Human Rights Council requested the Advisory Committee to prepare a study on the situation of human rights of persons living with albinism, and to present a report thereon to the Council at its twenty-eighth session.

It is therefore in this context that the Advisory Committee decided, at its twelfth session held in February 2014, to appoint a drafting group in charge of the preparation of this study. The drafting group will present a progress report at the thirteenth of the Committee in August 2014, before its submission to the twenty-eighth session of the Council (March 2015). 
In this connection, the drafting group decided, to seek views and inputs from different stakeholders, such as States, relevant special procedures, OHCHR field presences, national human rights institutions and non-governmental organizations dealing with the issue of the situation of human rights of persons living with albinism. The drafting group therefore elaborated the hereunder questionnaire for the Special procedures of the Human Rights Council and Human Rights Treaty Bodies.
QUESTIONNAIRE
1. Has your treaty body or special procedure received or investigated any information or complaints about violence or other human rights violations against persons with albinism?

2. If so, who sent the information or lodged the complaint?

3. If your treaty body or special procedure has received or investigated such information or complaints, how did it deal with the matters raised therein?

4. What remedies, if any, did your treaty body or special procedure recommend?

Deadline for submission of responses to the questionnaire:
In order to give the Drafting Group the opportunity to take into account the different contributions, all parties are encouraged to submit their responses as soon as possible and at the latest by 25 April 2014. 

Answers can be submitted via email to the following address: 

hrcadvisorycommittee@ohchr.org
OR

Secretariat of the Human Rights Council Advisory Committee

c/o Ms. Meena Ramkaun

Office of the United Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights

Palais Wilson, Room 4-060, Fax: +41 22 917 9011

United Nations Office at Geneva,

CH-1211 Geneva 10, Switzerland
Thank you for your contribution.
For more information on the Advisory’s mandate: 
http://www.ohchr.org/EN/HRBodies/HRC/AdvisoryCommittee/Pages/HRCACIndex.aspx
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